
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b  26/09/22  

 

Thought for the Week: ‘He calms the storm, so that its waves are full’. 
PSALM 107. 

 
Reminders/information: 

All Saints’ Way - This week’s All Saints’ way theme continues to be Lead! We always encourage students to 
lead by example and be the best ambassadors for the school both in and out of lessons.   

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

• Clubs available to support all SEN students with homework – see information below: 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 

ALL SAINTS’                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY  



 
• Year 11 Maths mock exam revision lists – The revision lists for Higher and Foundation Maths mock 

have been sent with this bulletin so please check the attachments.  The lists have reference numbers 
for both the Dr Frost Website and the Corbett Maths Website. Please encourage your child to attempt 
questions from either website and watch videos on those websites where necessary.  Attempting the 
questions is the most important aspect of revising for Maths examinations. If your child requires any 
more assistance on how to revise please ask them to speak with their maths teacher. 

 

 
Well-being: 
 

• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 
wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 

 
• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 

Academy. 

 
 
Upcoming events: 
➢ Tuesday 27th to Friday 30th September – Gold Duke of Edinburgh final expedition 
➢ Wednesday 28th September and Friday 30th September – Year 11 Geography Field Trip (Scarborough) 
➢ Thursday 6th October – Year 11 Retreat Day 
➢ Friday 7th October – University of Leicester taster day (Sixth Form) 
➢ Monday 10th October to Friday 14th October – World Mental Health Week 
➢ Friday 14th October – UCAS early entry deadline 

 
This is just a brief overview, more details will follow for each event from the relevant members of staff in 
due course.  Thank you. 
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